
 
Commonwealth Court of Pennsylvania 

 

NOTICE 

 
Effective December 31, 2012 the 

Commonwealth Court Philadelphia filing office 

in the Widener Building will permanently 

CLOSE. 

 

The Court will no longer accept filings, in person 

or by mail, at the Philadelphia facility. 

 

Effective January 2, 2013, all Commonwealth 

Court filings must be made in the Harrisburg filing 

office.  Filing in Harrisburg must be made in 

person, by mail as provided by general rules, or as 

otherwise permitted by general rules of court. 

 

Please note this important change and direct 

questions to filing office staff or to the Chief 

Clerk’s Office at 717-255-1661. 


